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Jim Gottschald

From: Pete Stauber
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 5:16 PM
To: manderson@NRCC.org
Subject: Fwd: Leah Phifer Video

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Kirsten Kennedy <khagenkennedy@gmail.com> 
Date: April 10, 2018 at 4:16:41 PM CDT 
To: stauberp@stlouiscountymn.gov 
Subject: Leah Phifer Video 

Pete, 
 
Kirsten Kennedy here, I watched a video this afternoon of my fellow DFL candidate in our CD8 
race at an event, you are mentioned and there is laughter when discussing your time as a police 
officer and the two in line of duty shootings you experienced. I am appalled by this behavior, I 
stand with my police officers in North Branch and all the men and women who put their lives on 
the line everyday to keep us all safe. Please accept my sincere apology, I’ve made a statement on 
my public page and I’d like you to know that this is abhorrent behavior that is unacceptable to 
me.  
 
Once again, I appreciate your years of service. 
 
Kirsten  


